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What would you do to improve local health services?
Healthwatch Walsall are holding their first virtual service user group, on behalf of the Walsall Together Integrated Care Partnership,  to find out what local people with long term health conditions think about the services they use and how they could be improved. 
The event, which is being held on Wednesday 27 May at 11am, will be run using Zoom and anyone with a long term condition such as diabetes, asthma, COPD, heart disease or a mental health illness as well as their carers or family are welcome to join in. 
Phil Griffin, Chair of Healthwatch Walsall said: “We are really excited to be holding our first virtual service user group.  We want to make sure we are still having conversations with the people of Walsall, about the services they are using, even if we can’t meet in person to have them. If you have a long term health condition, or care for someone that has, then please join our virtual meeting and help shape services in the future. Don’t worry if you have never used Zoom before it is really easy and we will be happy to guide you through it.”
Daren Fradgley, Director of Integration, said: “We know that people more and more people are living with long-term conditions and we want to make sure that the services we have in place in Walsall are meeting the needs of these patients.  The only way we can truly know if we are getting it right is to hear from those people who are using them and find out how we can improve them. Equally if you are not using them then we want to know why and what needs to change for you to access them.”
For more information or to participate in the virtual service user group please contact paul.higgitt@healthwatchwalsall.co.uk or call 07732683463. 
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